
 
2021 Recital Packet 

“Once Upon A Fairytale” 
 

Dress Rehearsal/Pictures: Thursday, June 3, 2021 at Georgia Dance Unlimited 
 802 Dacula Road, Ste 206  Dacula, GA  30019  

Your dancer should wear their full costume, makeup and hair. Please have your dancer arrive at the 
studio 15 minutes before your scheduled rehearsal time. Because of the strict schedule, we will not be able 
to delay starting a class’s rehearsal to wait for students. If your dancer misses their class’s assigned time, they 
may miss their chance to practice. Each group will practice 2-3 times.  If your dancer’s class has 2 dances, 
they will practice both dances back-to-back. Details and an instructional video with specific drop off and pick up 
instructions will be sent out the week before rehearsal.   
  

Recital Day: Saturday, June 5, 2021 at the Dacula Park Activity Building    

2735 Auburn Avenue, Dacula, GA 30019 
We are looking forward to our favorite day of the year! Due to covid guidelines still in place at local venues and 
to align with our own studio covid policies, we have decided to have our big day at the Dacula Park Activity 
Building. Each class will have their own personal show time! Due to these guidelines, dancers will be strictly 
limited to 4 guests on performance day. You do not have to purchase tickets this year. However, we will be 
streaming the show live for your family and friends to watch from the safety of their home. You will also receive 
a digital recording of all recital dances.  Even though we will not be in a theater again this year, we are excited 
to make this day special and memorable for our dancers and their families. We are hopeful we can have our 
winter show at a theater in December!  
  

Hair/Make-up: 
Please see the label attached to your costume garment bag for your dancer’s hair style. We encourage you to 
use hair spray and gel to make your dancers hair look neat and to keep any wispy hairs away. Ballet buns can 
be done easily using a bun form.  If you have any questions about hair, please let us know before rehearsal 
day. We encourage dancers to wear red lipstick, blush, brown eyeshadows, and mascara for their pictures and 
performance.  
  

Pictures:  
Captured By Kassie Photography will be taking pictures again this year! After each class practices their dance 
at dress rehearsal, they will have a group picture taken. You will receive a digital group picture (included in our 
recital fee). After group pictures are taken, you will be able to have individual pictures taken if you choose to 
purchase them additionally. 

 

Flowers/Recital Bears: 
Presenting flowers to cherished dancers is a custom that has existed for hundreds of years. For your 
convenience, we are selling beautiful bouquets sourced from a local florist: Design House of Flowers. 
Bouquets are $12 and must be pre-ordered by May 28th.  Pre-ordered bouquets can be picked up from the 
welcome table before your dancer’s showtime.   We also have recital theme bears to give your dancer as a 
gift.  Recital bears are $12 each. You can also purchase a Bouquet and Bear package for $20.  
  

We are looking forward to a great show! Your dancers have been working very hard in their classes! Please let 
us know if you have any questions regarding any information in this packet by contacting 
gadanceunlimited@gmail.com or 678.775.8113   

 
Thank you! 

 Georgia Dance Unlimited    
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